
Yiu Tung Baptist Kindergarten 
Notice 

 
23rd September, 2022 

Dear Parents, 
 
The Education Bureau has issued official letters to all secondary schools, primary 
schools, special schools and kindergartens in Hong Kong, announcing that the one-off 
student grant of $2,500 will be provided for each day school student in the 2022/23 
school year. Please find attached the application form for your reference, kindly check 
the information in the form, sign and return to the class teachers before 28th September 
for the further application procedures. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms TY Chan 
Principal 
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